Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Griffin, Leroy [LGriffin@oaklandnet.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2011 9:53 AM

To: PDKing0000@aol.com

Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; donaldjaym@comcast.net
Subject: RE: Paul King 4/19/11 Follow Up Re: Linden Street Vicinity
Hello Paul,

i have conducted my site inspection and i am indentifiying the properties that need to be naotified for potential site access.
Prior to the issuance of a letter asking for site access to these properties, a meeting with ALCO, OFD and yourself should
occur to discuss what the letter should state and the time frame for the assessment. i am open to meet next week.

From: PDKing0000@aol.com [mailto:PDKing0000@aol.com]
Sent: Tue 4/19/2011 6:28 AM

To: Griffin, Leroy

Cc: mark.detterman@acgov.org; donaldjaym@comcast.net
Subject: Paul King 4/19/11 Follow Up Re: Linden Street Vicinity

Hi LeRoy,
| am following up regarding the items below. Please let me know at your earliest convenience. Thank you!

Paul

From: PDKing0000@aol.com

To: Ilgriffin@oaklandnet.com

CC: donaldjaym@comcast.net

Sent: 4/12/2011 05:52:28 Pacific Standard Time

Subj: Time Frame for Linden, 41st, 42nd Street Petroleum Source Info Requests

Hi LeRoy,
| am following up to find out the following.

o Verification that the information provided for westerly to southwesterly groundwater flow direction in the
vicinity of Linden Street and 41st and 42nd Streets is adequate.

| am also following up to find out the time frame for the following.

o File review for permits for USTs or petroleum sources for those portions of 41st Street, 42nd Street, and 43rd
Street that are bounded by Linden Street on the west and Market Street on the east.

o0 Contacting any property owners in the vicinity of Linden Street and 41st and 42nd Streets regarding
investigation for petroleum sources.

0 Anticipated responses from any property owners in the vicinity of Linden Street and 41st and 42nd Streets
regarding your requests for investigation for petroleum sources.

Please let me know at your earliest convenience. Thank you!
Paul

Paul H. King
Professional Geologist



P&D Environmental, Inc.
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240
Oakland, CA 94610

(510) 658-6916 telephone
(510) 834-0152 facsimile
(510) 387-6834 cellular
Paul.King@pdenviro.com




